
     

March 25, 2024 

St. Antoninus 

JAGITUDE 
 

 jag.i.tude /jag’i-tood 
  

adjective:  

A reference to how 

one carries 

themselves when full 

of the pride in being a  

St. Antoninus Jaguar.  

 

(ex. They had a certain 

Jagitude about them.)  

 

noun:  

The passion it takes  

to be the best!  

 

(ex. The other schools 

knew it was over when 

they showed their 

Jagitude!) 

 

 

Dear Parents, 

Thanks to all who have contributed to the Lenten cereal 

collection.  We will be able to give boxes on Thursday to all of 

the children of two local schools in our Parish Family. It’s a 

real blessing for many!  Our students will enjoy watching the 

domino train, but the true winners are those who will receive.   

We will be out of uniform on Thursday to wear Red!  Let’s 

hope the Cincinnati Reds have another wonderful season. 

I’m sure the students and our staff will enjoy Easter Break! 

We will resume classes on Tuesday, April 9
th
. 

Happy Easter to you and your family! 

Yours in Christ, 

Marianne Rosemond 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

      



UPCOMING DATES 
March 28th 12:00 dismissal– wear red for Reds Opening 

Day 

March 29th –April 8th Easter Break 

April 26th Grandparents Day 

April 28th First Communion 

April 29th & April 30th  Kindergarten Screening (new students) 

May 1st  Spring Concert– 5th-8th grade 

May 10th Olympic Day 

May 16th Graduation 

May 24th Last Day of School– 10:00 dismissal 

 

 LENTEN CEREAL SERVICE PROJECT 

Donate full boxes of cereal to help schools in our parish family. Goal= 400 boxes. For every box you 
donate you get a chance to knock down the domino train on March 27th.  

 FISH FRY 

Saint Antoninus Boy Scouts Troop 614 invites you to enjoy our annual Lenten Fish Fry every Friday 
during Lent 5:00-7:00pm. The Fish Fry helps raise funds for Scouting activities for the Boy Scouts in 
our parish. Please note the is no Fish Fry on Ash Wednesday or Good Friday this year. Please see the 
attached menu and let the Boy Scouts do the cooking! At the Fish Fry for the next two weeks, in lieu of 
Split the Pot, we’ll be taking up collections for the Kumpf Family, and info will be kept there for the go 
fund me page and meal train as well. 

 FOOTBALL SIGN UPS 

Please see the attached flyer for football sign ups. 

 ED CHOICE RENEWALS 

Please remember to turn in your Ed Choice paperwork. We would like all paperwork by Friday, March 
22nd. We ask for you patience during this time due to 300 + renewals. 

 



 EVERYBODY COUNTS 

Everybody counts will be from April 29th- May 2 this year. This is a parent run program that teaches 
students about people with disabilities.  

Please see sign up for more information and to sign up.  

https://www.signupgenius.com/go/30E094DA8AA29AAF94-41080553-everybody 

 YEARBOOK REMINDER 

Don't forget, yearbook wants your photos!! Please send a few of your best photos to year-
book@saintantoninus.org. Yearbook is accepting St. A's sports candids, classroom candids, school 
awards and recognitions, and candids from special activities at school. Please be sure to describe the 
activity, sport or event, grade level and any other important details in your email.  
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Bandit: (K - 2nd Grades where is all 
begins!) Pony: (3rd & 4th Grades) 
Reserve: (5th & 6th Grades) 
Varsity: (7th & 8th Grades)

Participation Fee’s are;
$55.00 for K-2nd
$55 for 3rd -8th Grade 
Annual Family Dues $200/$175 if paid by July 1st
Dues are waived if current @ neighboring FMHE
athletic clubs.
Our teams are smaller so your player will have a
better chance to play than some of the larger
teams.
Practice begins August 2nd
Link to registration for St. Antoninus
https://sports.bluesombrero.com/Default.aspx?
tabid=298914

There is nothing better than a
Saturday at Schott Field watching
our future stars play football... it's
why we let them play! Please
consider joining us!

For any questions, please contact the Football
Coordinators: Greg Hinkle - ghinkle45@gmail.com or
Zach Gruenwald - zachjg22@yahoo.com

St. Antoninus/St. Teresa Football Program Welcomes
ALL active parishioners, religious education, home and
parish school students grades K-8thgrade to the 2024
football season through May 28th. 

Come join kids throughout the city and play in the
GCYL, the largest and best youth football league
in southwest Ohio. 

We follow USA Football's coaches training and player safety guidelines,
including the Heads Up Football program. Coaches certification are
required at all levels. Our coaches further their training and certification
in Concussion Awareness, Lindsay's Law practices, and Virtus training.
Player Safety is our #1 concern. The creation of standard fundamental
player skill sets at each level help our players to become better prepared
and skilled in the sport of football. The game has changed, and we have
changed with it! Evolving and teaching the right way! 
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